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Proactive IT Support Services 

For 
Mayespark Primary School 

                                                Friday 30th June 2023 
End of year production 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As a celebration to mark the end of your child’s time at Mayespark, the year 6 
children have been working very hard to put on the production of ‘I’m a year 6 
pupil, get me out of here!’. 

There will be three opportunities to come and watch your child perform.  

• Monday 17th July 2023 at 2.00pm (younger siblings welcome) 

• Tuesday 18th July 2023 at 2.00pm (adults only) 

• Tuesday 18th July 2023 at 6.00pm (adults only) 

Tickets will be priced at £1 each (cash only) and there will be an allocation of    
2 tickets per child initially. Please complete the reply slip to indicate which 
performance you wish to attend and return it with the money to school as 
soon as possible. To ensure we can comfortably and safely fit an audience in 
the hall, allowing room for our staging, props and children, we have a maximum 
number of attendees for each performance. Therefore, tickets will be allocated 
on a first-come, first-served basis. Please return the slip and money for tickets 
by Friday 7th July. Further tickets will be available to purchase via the school 
office from Monday 10th July.  
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Please note, that the performances on Tuesday 18th July are for adults only. If 
you wish to bring younger siblings to watch the show, you are able to attend 
the performance on Monday 17th July. Younger siblings do not require a ticket, 
however, please indicate how many children will be attending on the reply slip. 

Please ensure that you arrive to the school office in plenty of time prior to the 
start of the show. This will ensure that you can be seated and the production 
will start on time.  

For the evening production on Tuesday 18th July, children will need to be 
collected from school as usual at 3.15pm. They will then need to return back 
to school at 5.30pm, so that they can get prepared for their performance. 
Please ensure that prior to returning to school, children have had something 
to eat as we expect the performance will conclude at approximately 7.30pm.  

All children will need to be collected from school after the performance at 
7.30pm.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class 
teacher. We look forward to seeing you. 

Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Murphy 
Year 6 Leader 
 
 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
Year 6 Production 

Child’s name _______________________________ Class _________________ 

Please indicate which performance you would like to attend.  

 Monday 17th July 2023 at 2.00pm (younger siblings welcome) 

 Tuesday 18th July 2023 at 2.00pm (adults only) 

 Tuesday 18th July 2023 at 6.00pm (adults only) 

Please indicate the number of tickets you wish to purchase and return the 
money (cash only) along with this slip, to your child’s class teacher.  

 1 ticket (£1) 

 2 tickets (£2) 

If you have selected the performance on Monday 17th July, please indicate the 
number of children also attending ______ 


